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-------- Original message --------
From: 
Date:25/06/2016 11:19 AM (GMT+10:00)
To: hcdsdfvpc@parliament.qld.au
Subject: Abortion reform Bill

As a parent and a human being, I am totally against late-term abortions & leaving a baby to
 die unattended.
I believe this is cruel and unnatural & will have dire consequences for both the people
 involved and our society as a whole.
It is natural and incumbent upon us to protect the weak and helpless, to demonstrate love
 and compassion.
Adoption is a healthy, viable alternative - put resources into life not death and bring hope
 for those babies and thousands of infertile couples.
Yours sincerely
Leigh Greatorex
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